
 

        

 
 
 
December 9, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Students in grades four and seven are required to complete the Foundation Skills Assessments (FSAs) in 
all Yukon schools. The FSAs are a set of B.C./Yukon curriculum-based assessments in literacy and 
numeracy.  These were completed over several weeks in November 2021. 
 
These assessments measure the important foundation skills that students have gained over several 
school years, not just in a single year, and serve as a snapshot of what the students have learned.  This 
information is valuable for teachers, as it may set direction for future learning, and to Yukon Education, 
as it may indicate areas for professional development and resource allocation. 
 
Your child will be given the results to take home this week.  Please feel free to contact your child’s 
teacher about further information or questions.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeanette Gallant 
 
Principal 
Christ The King Elementary School 
20 Nisutlin Drive 
Whitehorse, Yukon  Y1A 3S5 
Telephone: 867-667-3527 
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